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MEMORANDUM  
 
TO:   Governor Joe Lombardo  
 
FROM: Nevada State Board of Education 
 
DATE:  March 31, 2025 
 
SUBJECT:  Statewide Plan for the Improvement of Pupils 2030 

 
The Nevada State Board of Education (Board) is committed to ensuring that the Statewide Plan for the 
Improvement of Pupils (STIP) remains a dynamic and strategic guide for advancing student success. 
The STIP is a living document, meaning it will be continuously improved and updated to reflect changes 
in the Board’s goals, a sharper and more focused theory of action, and key initiatives that align with both 
national and state education priorities, with a focus on improving outcomes in English language arts and 
mathematics. 
 
To keep the STIP relevant and effective, the Department and the Board will regularly review and adjust 
the plan based on evolving priorities, new data insights, and feedback from stakeholders. As part of this 
ongoing process, the STIP will be revisited in the next six months to ensure it reflects the latest 
developments in education at both the state and national levels. 
 
These updates will help ensure that the STIP remains a responsive, strategic, and impactful tool for 
guiding Nevada’s educational progress. 
 
cc: Joint Interim Committee on Education 
 Legislative Bureau of Educational Accountability and Program Evaluation 
 Board of Regents of the University of Nevada 
 Nevada Association of School Superintendents 
 Nevada School Boards Association  
  


